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Advocates for Ohio’s Future (AOF) is a nonprofit, nonpartisan 

coalition of over 500 state and local health and human 

services policy, advocacy and provider organizations that 

strive to strengthen families and communities through public 

funding for health, human services, and early care & 

education. 

We work to empower and support nonprofit organizations in 

the critical work they do, especially as it relates to lifting up 

the most vulnerable among us. 

Kelsey Bergfeld, Director, kbergfeld@communitysolutions.com
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Questions?

Next Webinar: Friday April 2, 10:30am  Sub-Bill Review & Senate Process 

Sign up for Weekly Newsletter & Events: HERE

Follow us on Twitter: @Advocates4OH
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